This Week in the Missouri Senate Script
Law Enforcement
This week in the Missouri Senate, we review another issue that may return in 2021…
Nat Snd	:05	Q: getting local control.
Police reform was part of the focus of the First Extraordinary Session of the 100th General Assembly, earlier this year.
Missouri Senate Majority Floor Leader Caleb Rowden of Columbia says he has been involved in a series of meetings on this topic…
	Rowden 1	:26	Q: session next year.
Missouri Senate Minority Floor Leader John Rizzo of Kansas City says police reform will be part of next year’s session…
	Rizzo		:26	Q: entire caucus supports.
Senator Rowden mentions part of the original Senate Bill from the first extra session contained data collection…
	Rowden 2	:29	Q: a good thing.
Senator Brian Williams of University City says there are still concerns over juvenile certification…
[bookmark: _GoBack]Williams	:28	Q: very young ages.
The 2021 session will start in January.
In the meantime, the current extra session remains on hold due to concerns over the coronavirus.
And, remember, you can follow these and other issues facing the Missouri Senate by visiting our website: senate.mo.gov.
Reporting from the State Capitol, I’m Dean Morgan.
